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Former Marysville Man Remains Missing

(KMZA)--The search continues for a former Marysville man who has been missing since early
September.

54-year-old David Welch , of Manhattan, has been missing since September 2nd.

He left his home that evening in a 2000 maroon Pontiac Montana van with Kansas License plate 577
FLR without expressing where he was going to friends and family.

His wife, Kelly, recently posted on Twitter that her husband hasn’t had his medication and might be
suffering from dementia.

Anyone with information that could potentially lead to Welch’s whereabouts, are encouraged to
contact the Riley County Police Department at 785-537-2112.

His name has been added to a national law enforcement database for missing people.
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